
Dancing with the Fae
A Tejas Web weekend event for the whole community
Friday evening December 3 – Sunday afternoon December 5, 2010
Near Austin, Texas

Who are the Fae? Also known as the People of Peace or the Shining Ones, they are humanity’s closest 
cousins. They are the guardians of the sacred land, weavers and shapers of our world. We often speak of 
working in partnership and alliance with them, and we honor them in our rituals. 

In this all-ages weekend of magical play and work, we will seek to 
experience and to understand the nature of Faerie and of the Fae. We will 
sing and drum, play dress-up, and create art and ritual in wild, green places 
beneath the sun and stars. We will journey into the realm of Faerie, walk 
the labyrinth, and dance with our shining cousins. We will honor old 
alliances and new, bridging the past, present, and future of our sacred 
partnership.

Join us to create this weekend of magical community. 

Accommodations: lots of beautiful tenting sites; limited indoor dorm space

Food: simple, tasty meals provided from Friday evening dinner through Sunday brunch. 

Fees:

Children 5 or under are admitted free if tenting or sharing a bed with an adult.

Register by November 2 and take advantage of the early registration discount!

Through November 2:
$50 for tenting
$75 for indoor dorm accommodations
$100 for family tenting for up to four people, plus $20 per each additional person (family rates do not 
apply indoors due to limited number of beds)

After November 2,
$75 for tenting
$125 for indoor dorm accommodations
$125 for family tenting for up to four people, plus $20 per each additional person (family rates do not 
apply indoors due to limited number of beds)

More details and directions provided after you register. A $25 deposit per person reserves your space. 
(Deposits are strongly recommended for inside accommodations, as inside space is limited and is 
available on a first come, first served basis.) 

For more information, contact Crow (rubyslippersdorothy@yahoo.com, 713-298-2913) or Suzanne 
(mcanna314@hotmail.com, 512-282-5541).


